
 
 

 

 

School based childcare provision 

 

Schools are providing childcare for children with identified vulnerabilities, key 

worker children and those with Educational Health and Care Plans, where it is 

appropriate to do so. Schools are providing distance learning to all children on their 

roll. School safeguarding responsibilities remain. 

Schools are, on the most part, providing childcare between 8am and 6pm.  

They are also providing to meals to children who are hungry. At present some 

schools are doing this by doorstep home delivery and others are scheduling pick up 

times during the day. 

The schools that are open are inevitably changing on a daily basis, dependant on 

need and staffing numbers. The Local Authority is working with schools, where they 

need to close, to identify alternative schools within the local community to allow 

childcare provision to continue. 

If staff become aware of a family who cannot make contact with a school, or have 

other needs around school, please contact 01274 437043 and the Education 

Safeguarding Team will support their enquiry.  

School closures are being updated daily and information can be found alternative 

arrangements here https://www.bradford.gov.uk/education-and-skills/school-

holidays-and-term-dates/school-closures/ 

Further information can also be found on Bradford Schools Online. 
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